

AUScA Committee meeting 28/4/98
MINUTES

Attendance: Caroline Palmer, Sarah Harvey, Kate Boyd, Fiona Khor, Meeghan Dennes, Pete Carrigan, Kj Clark, Miriam Drew, Kris Dyer, Jonno Woolven, Yvonne Dillon, Wildy, Tink, Belinda Argent.
Apologies: Nick Jones, Kerry Brougham.

Meeting opened by Caroline: 6:13pm
Second by Pete.

Last minutes accepted by Yvonne
Second by Fiona.

Business arising from last meeting:

Oakbank: was ok.

Bookswap: Caroline still getting lots of calls.

Next year have separate form for people to sign. Make SURE people know when have to get books. Legally binding.

Pubcrawl: This Fri

Tink and Kris:

T-shirts now printed.

Starts 5:30pm

40 t-shirts printed. Getting extra 5 printed

size: small

T-shirts \$9.50 selling for \$15

Cathedral giving free beers.

Mansions giving 5/6 pizzas

For walk to Kentish buy cartons, give to people in t-shirts.

Caroline suggests burying beers along the way!!

Prosh: Labcoats on round-a-bout

What going to do to out-do flag?

Suggestions: - dye Nrth Tee fountain.

-Spray paint trumpets on BSL lawns.

-Let animals loose in cloisters

Jelly Wrestling!

Pjongatail: Sat June 6

Private room \$80

Richmond

Cocktails-can bring alcohol, to private venue
Want to get bar that can supply cocktails and normal bar set-up.

Do we charge admission?

Reo: Belinda is helping organise. (& Lauren)

Formal: Miriam helping organise

(Sarah & Kate)

-Book venue.

Norwood under diff. Name.

-Speaker: Xavier Minicon (?)

Dr. Carl Krusialiski (?) from JJJ

Get ABC to help us get him down here

Could sell tickets on his reputation alone.

-NEED DATE - either 23, 24, 30 or 31 Oct.

-Miriam will call and get prices.

Business arising from this meeting:

Ideas:

- AUScA Century Club.
- E.g. \$2 entry, bring own beer.
- BBQ to raise money
- AUScA talent contest -karaoke
- Quiz night: Kate's Dad runs them.
- Unibooks sponsorship... pens!
- Kj, Kate & Jonno.
- 3rd term-August.

Correspondence:

- Ad for student radio
- Choc fundraisers flyer.
- 3 copies of Adelaidian
- Prosh forms

Reports:

Treasurer: Haven't checked accounts.

Questions with notice:

- Zoe missed 4 meetings
- sent apologies to one.
- Zoe off committee.
- Miriam suggested as new Ass secretary.
- Have corum present-vote.
- Miriam is new ass.sec.**
- Need new general memb.
- Nominate Simone Connell.
- Vote-Simone on committee.**

If she accepts.

Questions without notice:

Fi wants to records from last years formal.

Meeting closed: 7pm.